
 

  

I am writing to voice my concerns for the proposed plan. 

I walk every day along the TPT, maybe twice a day either running or walking my dog. 
I have seen all four seasons the lovely spring mornings, the autumnal golden leaves and crisp winter frost, 
all so beautiful. 

I see young and old using the trail, either cycling, running or just strolling. 

We are told constantly that the health service is in crisis over obesity. Not everyone likes or wants 
to go to the gym. 

The TPT provide a lot of activity to a lot of people. Please do not take that away from us. 

Concerned Resident 




